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Lt. Gov. Crouch, IHCDA open applications for Indiana’s Energy Assistance Program
Funding available to help households pay their energy bills
Indianapolis ([insert date]), – Lt. Gov. Suzanne Crouch and the Indiana Housing and Community Development Authority (IHCDA) have opened applications for Indiana’s Energy Assistance Program (EAP). This program is designed to help households across the state pay their bills and avoid shutoffs, especially during the winter months. Qualified Indiana households can now apply for federal funding to help pay their utility bills. Applications will be accepted until April 14, 2025 at 5 PM EST. 
Energy Assistance Program
IHCDA has been managing the Energy Assistance Program (EAP) since 2006. Community organizations designated by the state, called local service providers, are responsible for client intake and eligibility determination. These community organizations ensure that the program covers all 92 counties in Indiana. Information on LSPs can be found by visiting EAP.ihcda.in.gov. EAP can help cover utility costs associated with electricity, gas, and a home’s bulk fuel heating source. 
Water Assistance Program
The Low-Income Household Water Assistance Program (LIHWAP) is no longer provided. LIHWAP was a temporary emergency water/wastewater program that helped low-income households and families during the COVID-19 pandemic.  It was used to fund a one-time benefit for eligible households who had water/wastewater services with a participating Indiana utility vendor. LIHWAP is closed with no additional funding available.
Eligibility Requirements 
Households that make 60% of the state median income (60 SMI) or less are encouraged to apply for the program. See the chart below for a more detailed breakdown of income eligibility requirements. If a household is unsure if they meet income requirements, they are encouraged to fill out an application with the proper documentation so their eligibility can be determined. 
PROGRAM YEAR 2024-2025 INCOME ELIGIBILITY 
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How to Apply
Indiana residents can apply online by visiting EAP.ihcda.in.gov. While there, residents will find a list of local service providers and the various ways to connect with them. Residents can also apply in-person or mail in applications. Households can also call 2-1-1 to complete an application over the phone. 2-1-1 can also help connect you to the EAP local service provider in your area. 
If residents have a disconnected utility, have received a notice for disconnection, or are almost out of bulk fuel, they should call their local service provider immediately, as they may be eligible for a crisis benefit. 



###
The Indiana Housing and Community Development Authority (IHCDA), chaired by Lt. Gov. Suzanne Crouch, provides housing opportunities, promotes self-sufficiency and strengthens communities in order to build an Indiana with a sustainable quality of life for all Hoosiers in the community of their choice. For more information, visit our website.

 [insert LSP boilerplate]


image1.PNG
Persons in 1 month 3 months 12 months
family/household | 45% of 60% of SMI | 45% of 60% of SMI | 45% to 60% of SMI
1 $2,686 $8,059 $32,236
2 $3,513 $10,539 $42,156
3 $4,339 $13,018 $52,075
4 $5,166 $15,498 $61,994
5 $5,992 $17,978 $71,913
6 $6,819 $20,458 $81,832
7 $6,974 $20,923 $83,692
8 $7,129 $21,388 $85,552
9 $7,284 $21,852 $87,411
10 $7,439 $22,317 $89,271





